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Department for Communities and Local Government
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Dear Linda Rawlings

Planning Act 2008: Consultation on examination procedures for nationally significant infrastructure projects

I am responding to this consultation on behalf of the Passenger Transport Executive Group which represents the six English PTEs.

In relation to question six of the consultation we fully support the inclusion of PTEs and ITAs as statutory parties to examinations of relevant nationally significant infrastructure projects. This will enable us to make representations on the wider transport planning implications of such schemes as part of our wider responsibilities for the planning and development of transport networks in the areas we serve.

Yours sincerely
Jonathan Bray
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